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We are delighted to have been awarded the editorship of Political Studies Review. The 

previous teams have ensured that the journal has gone from strength to strength and we will 

endeavour to ensure that this success continues Political Studies Review has a core identity 

and under our editorship, the original aims of the journal will remain. But, we also want to 

build on the journal’s identity and aims. To that end, we will shortly be introducing some new 

innovations to the journal alongside the existing long-form articles, review articles and 

special issues which will continue to form the core of the journal’s identity. More broadly, we 

are particularly keen to involve Early Career Researchers and PhD students in the life of the 

journal – both as authors and reviewers – and will be working closely with the PSA’s Early 

Career Network to assist in this goal.  The new sections will be as follows: 

 

Early Results - We will introduce an Early Results section, limited to 3,000 words, where 

authors can release early findings from projects, as a precursor to longer articles. It will 

provide not only a means by which early findings can be published, but also an arena in 

which new ideas can be explored, promoted and tested. We will expedite speedy publication 

through a review process that will be limited to one peer reviewer and an editor. The 

underlying principle will be peer-reviewed accessibility, which will not limit papers to any 

particular sub-field or methodological tradition.  

  

Symposia and New Ideas - We will retain the symposia section but again, will see papers 

published as being early versions of what may become more extensive articles. It will be a 

forum to represent the real benefit of symposia – exploring and fleshing out new ideas and 

directions for study. A word limit of 3,000 words will prompt authors to outline their key 

thoughts. As with the Early Results section, we will expedite speedy publication through the 

same process of review.  

 

The Null Hypothesis - Many research projects produce results where the hypotheses are 

rejected, but where the results are nonetheless relevant. Yet, these papers are rarely 

published because the null hypothesis is confirmed. We propose an outlet for these very 

interesting findings, and by limiting articles to 3,000-5,000 words, we will make the journal an 

attractive destination for those who had sound theoretical reasons for their hypotheses but 

had to reject these. Again, we will operate on the principle of peer-reviewed accessibility. 

 

In the meantime, we are delighted to launch our editorship of the journal with an article 

based on the inaugural lecture of the Regius Professor of Political Science at the University 

of Essex, Professor Kristian Skrede Gleditsch, which was delivered in October 2018. 

 



 


